
From: lnnes, Ellen

Sent: Friday, npril 20, 2OtZ 71':2t AM

To: Mercier, BettY

Subject: re SOHO reconstruction Phase ll

I would just like to say that I am in favour of the improvements set to begin on Horton Street east of

Wellington St. The use of median planters and wider sidewalks would not only beautify the area but

allow for greater pedestrian use. The SOHO neighbourhood would become a more attractive entry into

the downtown area. I have attended city meetings on these improvement and highly recommend that

the city follow through on all the improvements.

Yours Sincerely
Ellen lnnes

Simcoe Street
Soho London Ontario


